
COURTHOUSE & PROPERTY COMMITTEE  
Minutes for Sept. 19, 2017 

3rd Floor, Bedford County Courthouse, Consecutive after Law Enforcement 
 

                                                                                   
 
Present: Bob Davis, Linda Yockey, Chuck Heflin, Julie Sanders 
 
Absent: Billy King 
 
Others Present:  County Commissioners, Tony Barrett, Bobby Fox, Mark Thomas, John Brown; IT 
Director, Josh Carney; HR Director/ Executive Assistant, Anita Epperson; Finance Director, Robert 
Daniel; Zoning Director, Chris White, EMS Director Ted Cox, Assistant Bret Young; E- 911 Director, 
Jim Miller; BCSD, Chief, Jason Williams, Jail Director, Tim Lokey; Probation Director, Joyce Reed; and 
a few members of the public.  
 
1. Call the meeting to order – Linda Yockey 

 
2.   Prayer – Davis 
 
3.   Roll Call – 4 present, 1 absent 
 
4.   Approval of the Aug. 15, 2017, Courthouse and Property Committee minutes –  
       Motion to approve, (Heflin, Sanders) unanimous. 
 
5.   Zoning Reports – Chris White was present and reports were sent out prior to the meeting. He said  
      building was up and he had a clean audit report. He is interviewing for a new employee. 
       
             
6.   IT Reports- Josh Carney was present and reports were sent out prior to the meeting. He said he has  
      been very busy with various projects and had a clean audit finding. 
 
7.  Health Dept. Reports- Director was not present. Reports were sent out prior to the meeting. 
 
8.  Fire Dept. Report – Mark Thomas was present and reports were sent out prior to the meeting. He said  
     he had applied for another firehouse sub grant. 
 
9.  911 Communications Director Report – Jim Miller was present and reports were sent out prior  
     to the meeting. He said they were short one dispatcher.  
 
Commissioner Heflin made a motion to approve all reports as given Commissioner Davis 2nd 
unanimously approved.  
 
10. Old Business – Monitors – still waiting. Linda asked about Regions Bank and said she just asked that 
no one have less floor space than they currently have now.  
 
11. New Business – Commissioner Heflin handed out a map of the Liberty School owned property lines. 
There was discussion about the parking area and where the fence line was and if the school could utilize 



it. Commissioner Heflin said it was a decision that the BoE would have to make but he wanted everyone 
to be aware of it.  
      
12.   Announcements – 
 
13.   Adjourn – 6:00 PM (Sanders, Yockey) unanimous. 


